臺北市立景興國民中學 102 學年第一學期第 一 次段考英	
 一、聽力測驗(每題2分, 共30分) 第一部分:請聽句子,並選出與圖片相符的句子 (10%) 1. 2. 3. 	 二、文法測驗:(毎題2分,共20分) 16. A: Did you walk the dog after you got home? B: No, I
	 (A) doesn't (B) didn't (C) wasn't (D) don't 17. Dora studied very hard last night, and Diego, too. (A) studied (B) does (C) did (D) was 18. A: Who did you visit this summer? B: Jake. I him and his friends in New York.
 4. 5. 第二部分:請仔細聽,並選出最適當的回應句 (10%) 第二部分:請仔細聽,並選出最適當的回應句 (10%) 6. (A) That's true. (B) It was great. (C) It was not my day. 7. (A) That was very nice of her. (B) No, she was always right. (C) She caught a cold. 8. (A) Sure. Here you are. 	 (A) visited (B) visit (C) am visiting (D) visits 19. Lala English before, but she likes it now. (A) likes (B) doesn't like (C) liked (D)didn't like 20. We drew pictures of our teachers on the blackboard on Teacher's Day. We showed our thanks this way. (A) on (B) of (C) in (D) to 21. A: Does your sister know about Jason Wu? B: Yes, she once about him in the newspaper. He's a fashion designer (時尚設計師). (A) read (B) reads (C) sees (D) looked 22. Mr. Bean jokes and made people laugh. (A) spoke (B) told (C) said (D) talked 23. A: Guess what? I met Girls' Generation yesterday and they smilled me! We also took pictures together
 (B) Okay. I want a video. (C) It's my video game. 9. (A) Yes, he was late this morning. (B) He got up late, so he missed the bus. (C) No wonder he was late today. 	they smiled me! We also took pictures together. B: I envy you! (A) at (B) with (C) to (D) in 24. It's so nice my mom. She prepares meals me every day. (A) for ; to (B) for ; of (C) to ; for (D) of ; for
 10. (A) Before I got up. (B) After I went to bed. (C) After I finished my work. 第三部分:請聽對話與問題,選擇最適當的答案(10%) 	25. A: How many times did he fail the tests? B: A: Wow!
11. (A) The boy is kidding.(B)The girl caught a butterfly.(C)He showed her a butterfly.	B: But he kept trying hard, and finally he made it.(A) Sorry, I don't have a watch.(B) At least ten times.
12. (A) He wrote a report on it.(B) He borrowed the book from her.(C) He watched the movie.	(C) Yes, he has a good time.(D) He didn't fail the tests.
13. (A) The girl didn't watch TV this Saturday.(B)Hsieh, Suwei played well in the game.(C)They were talking about a tennis game.	
14. (A) She can't make phone calls.(B)It doesn't work at all.(C)Her friends can't hear her on the phone.	<背面尚有試題,請翻面作答>
15. (A) Because he watched Yuanzai on the video.(B)Because she liked the zoo very much.(C)Because she took some pictures of Yuanzai.	

三、克漏字:(每題2分,共10分)

(On the phone)

Ann: You didn't come to the concert. What happened? . Sam: I was sick , <u>26.</u> I stayed home all day. Ann: When did you start to feel sick?

Sam: I had a headache <u>27</u>. I woke up this morning.

Ann: Do you feel better now?

- Sam: No. I also feel tired <u>28.</u> I didn't get enough sleep last night.
- Ann: Do you have a fever?

Sam: I think so. I didn't dry my hair <u>29.</u> I went to bed.

Ann: Didn't you? You should never sleep with wet hair.

Sam: You're right. I asked for it.

Ann: Poor you! You must see a doctor. Let me take you to the hospital <u>30.</u> I finished my homework. See you later!

□ should 應該 dry 弄乾

26. (A) so	(B) because	(C) when	(D) before
27. (A) so	(B) but	(C) and	(D) when
28. (A) before	(B) but	(C) so	(D) because
29. (A) before	(B) after	(C) so	(D) because
30. (A) then	(B) so	(C) after	(D) because

四、閱讀測驗:(每題2分,共10分)

Sun Tsui-feng is a superstar of Taiwanese Opera. But do you know she didn't speak much Taiwanese before she was twenty-six?

She practiced speaking Taiwanese and learned the skills for the opera because her husband was the leader of Ming Hwa Yuan. At first, nobody thought she could make it because people usually learned the skills when they were kids. She was thirty when she started learning to be a "xiaosheng" (young man), and she learned from zero. People say, "ten years of hard work before three minutes on stage." She practiced day and night for seven years and finally became the leading hsiao-hseng.

In 1994, Ming Hwa Yuan had a show on Champs-Élysées, a street in Paris. People were crazy about them. The first lady of France came the next day and enjoyed the show a lot. <u>She</u> said French people knew more about Taiwan after the show.

Sun Tsui-feng had tears in her eyes when she looked back to the difficult days; however, she was brave enough then to work hard for a different and now a colorful life.

leading xiaosheng 當家小生 crazy 瘋狂 tears 眼淚 brave 勇敢

31. Why did Sun Tsui-feng start learning Taiwanese Opera?(A) Because her husband was the leader of Ming Hwa Yuan.

(B) Because she loved to speak Taiwanese.

(C) Because she wanted to become a superstar.

- 32. Who is "<u>She</u>" in the third paragraph (第三段)?
- (A) Sun Tsui-feng.
- (B) The first lady of France.
- (C) A crazy girl on Champs-Élysées.
- 33. Which is true about Sun Tsui-feng?
- (A) She spoke Taiwanese very well when she was a kid.
- (B) She practiced for 10 years before she became the leading xiaosheng.
- (C) She was over 26 when she started learning for the opera.
- 34. Nobody thought Sun Tsui-feng could make it. Which is **NOT** a reason (理由)?
- (A) She was too old when she started learning.
- (B) It needed hard work and she learned from zero.
- (C) She was a woman and learned to be a xiaosheng.
- 35. What is the main idea (主旨) of the reading?
- (A)French people know more about Taiwan because of Ming Hwa Yuan.
- (B) Sun Tsui-feng worked very hard before she became a superstar.
- (C) People should learn all the skills when they are kids.

五、寫出下列動詞的過去式:			(毎題1分,共10分)		
36. ride	37. stop	38. put	39. play	40. sit	
41. cry	42. give	43. run	44. fall	45. find	

六、文意字彙:請依句意,填入適當單字完成句子 (每題2分,共10分)

46. Despicable Me (神偷奶爸) is an i_____g movie.

Everybody laughed when they watched it.

- 47. Many people a_____e Steve Jobs because of his great achievement (成就) in 3C products (商品).
- 48. There is a sweet s____l coming from the kitchen. My mom must be baking a cake now.
- 49. A: Who is the i_____r of the telephone?
 - B: Alexander Bell.
- 50. A: You look cool in the blue o_____t.B: Really?! I bought it for the party tonight.

七、翻譯(中翻英):(共10分)

- 51. 她今天吃早餐前先吃了藥。(3%)
- 52. 她把她的寵物狗抱在懷裡一整夜。(3%)
- 53. 他一直問問題,所以他姊姊受不了他。(4%)